
Nursery  

A warm welcome to all our new and returning children and their families at the start of this new school 

year in the Nursery. We hope you all had a lovely summer break. 

Our topics for the first half of the autumn term are ‘Number Rhymes’ and ‘Sounds and Music’. After 

half term our topic will be ‘Light and Colour’, ‘Autumn’ and ‘Celebrations’. We have our Early Years 

Foundation Stage Christmas party on Wednesday 11th December and we would love to see you there. 

The mornings in nursery are normally very busy whilst we get the children settled. Therefore, it isn’t 

always easy to have conversations regarding the children. If you have any important information to 

share with us, please write a note and hand it in to me (Miss Casal) or Mrs Burton. Alternatively, I am 

always happy to talk to parents’ afterschool. 

We encourage the children to bring items (photographs, books, drawings) from home for ‘Show and 

Tell’ to share with the rest of the children in Nursery. This activity is intended to develop the children’s 

speaking and listening skills. More detailed instructions will be sent out later. 

Please remember to send your child in with a NAMED cardigan or jumper. If your child would like to 

play in the mud you could send a named pair of welly boots which can stay in the classroom. Thank 

you very much. If you have any questions or concerns, please come and talk to us. 

Miss Casal, Mrs Burton and Ms Cave 


